Louie Azzolini

From: Louie Azzolini
Sent: Tuesday, July 31, 2001 9:58 AM
To: Bill Beaton Northern Projects Inc. (E-mail); Brett Hudson (E-mail); Canadian Zine Corporation

(E-mail); Chris Reid (E-mail}; Chuck_Blyth (E-mall);, CPAWS (E-mail); Deh Cho First Nations
{E-mail); DFO David Tyson (E-mail); Don Antoine (E-mail 2) (E-mail); Don H. Jack (E-mail};
Doug Tate {(E-mail); EAQZ; Ecology North (E-mail); Eddie Kolausck {E-mail); Gary Potts (E- -
mail); Hay River Dene Reserve (E-mail); lannick Lamirande (E-mail); J. Peter Campbell (E-
mail); John Donihee (work) (E-mail); Julie Dahl (E-mail); Karf Lauten (E-mail); Mark Lange
DFO (E-mail}; Paul Kraft (E-mail}; Paula Pacholek [Yel] (E-mail); Peter J. Ewins. D. Phil (E-
mail); Petr Cizek (E-mail); Ranjit Soniassy (E-mail); Roland Semjanovs (E-mail); William (Bill)
Carpenter (E-mail); Zoe Posynick (E-mail)

Subject: Response to CZN Letter on Amended work plan timelines

By Fax (604) 688-2043
Our File EA01-002 and EA01-003 -

Peter Campbell

Vice-President Project Affairs
Canadian Zinc Corporation

Suite 1202, 700 West Pender Street
Vancouver, BC V6C 1G8

Dear Mr. Campbell )

RE: Work Plan Amendment, Environmental assessment (EA) of the Canadian Zinc Corporation (CZN)
Environmental Assessments for the Phase Il Drilling Program EA01-003, and the CZN Decline and Metallurgical Test
Plant EA EAC1-002.

Thank you for your letter dated July 26, 2001, and your comments regarding the Responsible and Federal Ministers’
recommended work plan amendments. The Review Board appreciates reasonable and substantiated submissions by
parties throughout an environmental assessment, encourages thoughtful and considered responses to all communications,
and supports CZN’s view that all parties should diligently work to comply with environmental assessment timelines.

The Review Board is meeting this week and will consider work plan time line submissions and provide its view on the
matter. [ anticipate releasing an amended work plan for the environmental assessments on Friday August 3, 2001.

Sincerely,

Luctano Azzolini
Environmental Assessment Officer

Luciano Azzolini,

Environmental Assessment Officer,

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867} 873-9189; Fax 920-4761;

mveirb.nt.ca
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